
FCC Enforcement Letters

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
Enforcement Bureau

Spectrum Enforcement Division
1270 Fairfield Road

Gettysburg, Pennsylvania 17325-7245

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL -- RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

April 13, 2006

RE: Warning Notice--Radio Interference

(names and address withheld)
Fairfield, OH 45014 

Dear (name withheld):

On December 21, 2004, we issued the enclosed letter to you regarding radio interference from a 
"resonant frequency therapy" or "Rife-Bare" device in your residence. The interference subsided 
after the letter, but resumed in March of this year. 

As the enclosed March 2006 letter stated, this unresolved problem may be a violation of FCC 
rules and could result in a monetary forfeiture (fine). Please contact this office at 717-338-2502 
within ten business days to discuss a solution. 

Sincerely, 

W. Riley Hollingsworth
Special Counsel 

Enclosure
CC: FCC Northeastern Regional Director 


